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According to the IPCC 5th Assessment Report and other
subsequent reports from the IPCC, it is unequivocal that
the increasing emissions of greenhouse gases are leading
to climate change. This is having a profound eﬀect on
water resources, which in turn are having a significant
impact on socioeconomic and political scenarios. The
changing climatic conditions are projected to cause an
increased number of extreme weather events, such as
cyclones, hurricanes, and typhoons, leading to floods on
the one hand and extreme droughts on the other. These, in
turn, impact ecosystems, water quality, agricultural
productivity, and infrastructure service conditions.

Sustainability aims to bring out a Special Issue compiling
recent research and developments across the globe in this
area.
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I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable development. The
journal publishes original research articles, reviews,
conference proceedings (peer-reviewed full articles) and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of sustainabilitybased measures and activities.
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